GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

Development, Enterprise and Environment

David Fowler
London Borough of Camden
Regeneration and Planning Development Management

Town Hall Our ref: D&P/2695¢/PS
Judd Street Your ref: 2015/4562/P
London Date: 10 September 2015
WCTH 8ND

Dear Mr Fowler

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended); Greater London Authority

Act 1999 & 2007; Town & Country Planning (Mayor of London) Order 2008.
Land at Hawley Wharf Land bounded by Chalk Farm Road
Local planning authorlty reference: 2015/4562/P

Thank you for consulting the Mayor of London in respect of the abave application of potential
strategic importance, which your Council validated on 25 August 2015.

Under Article 4(2) of the above Order the Mayor has six weeks from the date of receipt to provide a
statement setting out whether he considers the application complies with his LLondon Plan and his
reasons for taking that view,

| hereby give notice that your letter was received on 28 August 2015 and therefore the six week
period will terminate on 8 October 2015,

The application has been allocated to Samantha Wells who can be reached on 020 7983 4266 or
email samantha.wells@iondon.gov.uk

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the agent for information.

cc: Gerald Eve LLP, 72 Welbeck Street, London W1G QAY



